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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR

REQUESTING FINANCING FOR THE FOURTH MEETING

OF THE WORKING GROUP ON MUTUAL ASSISTANCE
IN CRIMINAL MATTERS AND EXTRADITION
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Permanent Mission of El Salvador
to the 

Organization of American States 

Note 478/2009

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs and wishes to request that at the next meeting of said Committee an allocation of $49,932 from the Regular Fund be approved to finance part of the expenditures to be made during the Fourth Meeting of the Working Group on Mutual Assistance in Criminal Matters and Extradition, which will be held from March 31 to April 2, 2009, in San Salvador, El Salvador.

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the Secretariat of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs the assurances of its highest consideration. 

Washington, D.C., January 28, 2009
Secretariat of the
Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs
Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.  

cc:  His Excellency Ambassador Arístides Royo
Permanent Representative of Panama
Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs
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